
NEWS RELEASE

Sandstorm Posts Filing Statement on SEDAR

Vancouver, B.C., April 11, 2008 

Sandstorm Resources Ltd. (TSXV: SSL.P) (“Sandstorm” or the “Company”), a Vancouver based Capital Pool Company listed on the TSX 

Venture Exchange (the “Exchange”) would like to announce that it has posted a Filing Statement dated April 3, 2008 on SEDAR (www.

sedar.com) disclosing the details of its Qualifying Transaction and concurrent private placement financing.  The Qualifying Transaction 

is scheduled to close on or about April 22, 2008 and remains subject to final Exchange approval.

The Company also announces that the Company and Eagle Plains Resources Ltd. have amended the Elsiar property option agreement 

to extend the regulatory approval deadline for the Company’s Qualifying Transaction to April 30, 2008.
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